
Route 1? - Old Receiver Road 
Frederick. Isfe, 21701 

August 23, 1r.!77 

John S. Pruden, Director 
Foreign. Affnre Document and Reference Center 
Department of State 
Waehington, P. C. 20520 

Pear Mr. Pruden: 

Under data of Dememt.er 22, 1976, I addressed a letter to you in which I 
identified myself as the wife of Harold Weisberg to whom you had furnished 
certain docuneuts. 

In my letter I asked under FOIPA for the release of the full cad unexpurgated 
document which hid been letbheld from him because it related to me and For 
any and all other refertincee to me. 

As of cthis date I have received no reply. I would like to know why my request 
has been ignored. Time limits for response are esta%lished 'sailer the Acts. 

my husband asks ma also to remind. you that St.7ta haz not yet provided cll the 
records on or relatfir to him: that he now has added proof of this; thet the 
time for response to an appeal is long since past; that h has 'earl ucthing 
about his desire to correct these records under his Privacy Act rights; and 
that State is leaving us littler alternative to litlgatiom, an actton we both 
hope you as well as we would want to avoid. 

Sincereiy, 

Lillian Stone Weisberg 


